January Book Report
The students will be creating a game to play with facts they have learned from their NON-FICTION book this month.  The students can create a board game or verbal game they can play with either the whole class or just a few students.  It can be based on a game that is already out there (Are You Smarter Than a 5th Grader, 20 Questions, Trivial Pursuit).  It must have directions about how to play the game or rules of the game.  It does not have to be super fancy or difficult, but effort is required.  I have copies of blank game boards and spinners if you need them.  The non-fiction book needs to be at least 25 pages long and be on the student’s reading level.  The book report will be due on Wednesday, January 31st.  If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.  
Happy Reading!
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